
NOTICE REGARDING DATE OF THE MEETING TO DISCUSS 

EXTENDING THE CAMPGROUND MORATORIUM. 

 

A Notice of Public Hearing was published stating a resolution extending the moratorium on 

campground development would be discussed at the Greene County Legislative Body meeting on 

Monday, January 20, 2025. The date contained in the Public Notice is incorrect.  As Greene County 

offices will be closed that day in observance of Martin Luther King Day, the meeting is scheduled 

for Tuesday, January 21, 2025.  The time (6:00 p.m.) and location (Criminal Courtroom in the 

Greene County Courthouse) has not changed. 

 

Please contact the Greene County Office of Inspection and Regulation (423-798-1724) if you have 

any questions. 

 


